
2024 CAMP MISSION OFFERING

The Seventh-day Adventist Church in Papua New Guinea is facing a crisis—a very exciting crisis! 
God’s Holy Spirit working through discipleship programs, house churches created during COVID 
lockdowns and small group Bible studies has created an explosion of new church attenders—
and more than 6,000 new branch churches! And on top of all that, this year the Church is 
running Papua New Guinea for Christ 2024—a series of evangelistic reaping campaigns running 
simultaneously, nation-wide in up to 2,000 venues!

The amazing scale of this beautiful kingdom growth has created a severe shortage of trained 
pastors, leaders and resources for retaining new members and your kind support will be a great 
blessing to all areas.

Please give generously to the 2024 Camp Mission Offering on eGiving, in a 
marked envelope at church, or at your Conference Big Camp. Thank you!

Watch the Video


